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This Clarification is being issued in regard to RFP No. 22-008. 
 

Regarding Addendum 2, Q3 and the Town response related to Household 
Hazardous (HHW) and E-Waste collection events, please note that these four 
collection events per year will be at no additional cost to the Town or its 
residents.  Therefore, there is no corresponding cost proposal form for HHW and 
E-waste collection events.   
 
 

As stated in the RFP, note that the Town will hold a public opening of Proposals received 
in response to RFP No. 22-008 in Town Council Chambers (located at 13400 Griffin Road, 
Southwest Ranches, FL 33330) at 11:00 a.m. on May 13, 2022, where the names of 
Proposers will be read aloud.  
 
Immediately following the public opening, the Town will convene its Selection Committee 
where the Selection Committee will be provided instructions for evaluating proposals.  
 
This is the first of two anticipated Selection Committee meetings.  The second (and 
potentially final) Selection Committee meeting is scheduled for May 20th, 2022. 
Subsequently, a third Selection Committee meeting may be held if the Selection 
Committee deems it necessary. 
 
A notice of the above meetings will be posted at Town Hall, on the Town’s website under 
Procurement www.SouthwestRanches.org/Procurement , and Demandstar.com. 
 

http://www.southwestranches.org/Procurement

